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From: Fbgal@aol.com
To: zduncalf@yahoo.com; jim.goddard1@btopenworld.com; michael.shelton3@ntiworld.com
Cc: wsmcmahon@yahoo.co.uk
Subject: Re: FW: Requesting a Right of Reply on the CLA blog.
Date: Tue, Jan 26, 2010 6:35 pm

Dear Zachari,

| never asked any questions of any one, the only thing | have requested is a Right of Reply to Jim Goddard
who highlighted issues on the CLA blog, concerning FBGA and | and made comments pertaining to my
personal position in the Historical Abuse concerning Scotland and matters relating to FBGA. The tone of the
issues highlighted was set by CLA and the comments made by individuals connected to CLA, they clearly

posted first.

| was only responding to Jim, there are other outlets to highlight the issues in a full and open and transparent
manner whereby there is real debate on the historical abuse issues. As to others contributing to the debate
and it would be unfair not to permit them to do so. | am not the one who,s is restricting them. That is you, on
some pretext of having a duty to make the blog a safe space where people can feel comfortable.

| cannot for the life of me see what is so uncomfortable for others about Truth and highlighting those involved
in deception and fraudulent practices and the real issues pertaining to the Historical Abuse issues pertaining
to Scotland. | personally was clarifying the distortion of my personal position and setting the record straight for

me and FBGA given Jim's comments.

Why did Mary have to demean Michael Shelton, in this way and other men on a public blog, was this
appropriate?

I do not wish to prolong this nor seek a reply on these particular issues, contained in this email with the
exception of the last paragraph, | will keep my word and highlight Jim Goddard,s, Right of Reply in due course

on the FBGA website.

Would you or someone in your organisation be so kind as to inform me who is to be contacted and provide
their contact details in relation to any media enquiries concerning the Care Leavers Association and its

Executive.
Yours Sincerely

David Whelan
FBGA
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